
A day with Family and Friends
I spent most of the day at the home of my eldest daughter and
her husband. They were having an Open house for friend and
family. Since it was close to 90 today, and they have a pool,
it was a good day to be there. I spent too much time in the
sun, I ate too much, and I had a wonderful time.

I met more of my daughter’s in-laws (again for the first time,
the wedding doesn’t count). But since her husband is 1 of 17
children, I don’t try to keep them all straight. I would just
get them mixed up anyway.

I didn’t count how many of the siblings were there, but there
were a couple of faces I didn’t recognize. There was also a
friend  or  two  that  I  didn’t  recognize  either.  So  putting
people into families was difficult. The funny thing I don’t
think it matters much at my daughter’s house. It seems like
the people who are invited in are family. They may be that
long lost cousin you sometimes wish was still lost, but they
seem to be family. It is a very inviting place to visit.

Now, over the years I’ve had reservations about my daughter’s
choice of friends. I don’t recall mentioning this too often.
This was of course due to fear of having her cling to them
more than she was. We all know how some teenagers can get. If
the parent approves, avoid. If the parent disapproves, attach.
My eldest had this little quirk. If she still does, well
when/if she reads this blog, she may avoid a lot of friends.
You see, I approve of her friends. They are characters to be
sure, and they would tend to agree with that statement. But
they are good friends to my daughter. And as with everything
in my family, that is important.

It doesn’t really matter what I think, or don’t think of the
people my girls hang around with. What is really important is
how they treat my daughters, and what my daughters thinks of
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them. It has been that way for as long as I’ve had daughters.
This is one of the reasons I never said anything about my
daughters’ friends. As long as they were happy, it was good.
Even if I noticed something a little off, it was good. Now
that 3 out of the 4 are legal adults, and 2 out of 4 are
actually of legal drinking age, I’ve noticed that this way of
thinking about things really paid off. All 4 can make very
wise decisions on who they want to hang with. They know who
they like, and they try to avoid those they can’t get along
with. It’s good to see parenting work out right every now and
again.

Now I guess I should write about the food. They really did it
right. Burgers, dogs, chicken, salads, deserts, chips, drinks,
everything  for  a  summer  gathering  was  available.  (except
nobody brought watermelon, I should have gotten watermelon,
why didn’t I get watermelon… Oh yes, the last one I brought
was turned into a vodka-watermelon slushy.) We ate well. There
was one funny thing. I was thinking of having an iced coffee
today. Normally I think iced coffee is to be left somewhere,
not to be ingested. Every once in a while I get a taste for
it. My daughter had some freshly made when I walked in the
door. What a lovely coincidence. I couldn’t have planned that
better if I had called ahead. So today was a good day…


